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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Henderson County Offices Closed in Observance of 
Memorial Day 
HC-2020-10 
Hendersonville, NC – May 20, 2022 
 
 
Memorial Day is the time that we remember those who made the ultimate sacrifice for our 
country.  The flags of our armed services branches will once again hang from the balcony of the 
Historic Courthouse on Main Street over this Memorial Day weekend.  
 
All Henderson County local government offices and agencies and the Henderson County 
Courthouse will be closed in observance of Memorial Day on Monday, May 30, 2022. These offices 
will resume their regularly scheduled business hours on Tuesday, May 31, 2022.   
 
The delivery of emergency services will not be disrupted on May 30th. 
 
All Henderson County parks are open 365 days a year. 
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